RESIGNATION AFTER HAVING SERVED AS CHAIRMAN OF THE EXPORT COUNCIL OF ALASKA AND THE DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE DISTRICT EXPORT COUNCIL...AND BOARD MEMBER RESPONSES....

Mar 21, 2018

DaveHarbour

. <daveharbour@gmail.com>

to Will, Adam, Colin, David, Greg, Greg, Joe, John, John, Lisa, Luisa, Lynn, Mary, Nick, Norman, Peter, Ronald, Ryan, Skip, Steven, Tom, Yoshi, Debra, bcc: Nancy, bcc: Billy

Dear Will:

First let me begin by thanking you for your important leadership role in the life of Alaska's Export Council (ECA) and our related District Export Council (DEC). Your high initiative in taking the reins came at a critical time, an act which reflects great credit on ECA, DEC, your AEDC employer and your own abilities.

When I joined the ECA/DEC ranks at the request of our then Chairman, Tony Follett, and Chuck Becker, it was to provide a modest degree of energy pipeline/LNG tax, regulatory and export expertise.

However, I am now more removed from contemporary, energy advances and am not employed with an exporting entity. Accordingly, I no longer consider myself qualified to serve.

Finally, as I took on the Chairmanship at another critical time and then watched you assume leadership I am now confident that critical mass has occurred and any value my presence might have added to our endeavor has been overtaken by time, events and the dedication of you and our colleagues. I will add that without Skip Nelson's support and encouragement, our whole enterprise would not be as robust nor as capable of prospering.

That having been said, I must respectfully resign from both organizations with affection and appreciation for our dedicated staff and colleagues.

I look forward to following the progress of ECA/DEC and know that in close conjunction with the dedicated staff and members of the World Trade Center-Alaska the citizens of our state will be well served during the challenging but highly prospective future before us.

Sincerely,

Dave

Dave Harbour

Chairman Emeritus, Alaska Oil & Gas Congress Commissioner Emeritus, National Association of Regulatory Utility Commissioners 2440 E. Tudor Rd. #463 Anchorage, Ak. 99507 (907) 227-7110

Mar 21 (2 days ago)

Pete

Leathard <Peter.Leathard@vecoint.com>

to me, Will, Adam, Colin, David, Greg, Greg, Joe, John, John, Lisa, Luisa, Lynn, Mary, Nick, Norman, Ronald, Ryan, Skip, Steven, Tom, Yoshi, Debra

Will miss your wise counsel, all the best and keep in touch. Pete

Sent from my iPhone

skip@ads-b.com <skip@ads-b.com> Mar 21 (2 days ago)

to me

Dave.

I'll miss you also. The DEC would not be recovering right now, had it not been for your wise counsel! Please stay in touch on a personal level - I'd love to start a regular get together now & then.

All the best & God Bless, Skip

Debra Franklin

Mar 21 (2 days ago)

to me, Adam, Colin, David, Greg, Greg, Joe, John, John, Lisa, Luisa, Lynn, Mary, Nick, Norman, Peter, Will, Ronald, Ryan, Skip, Steven, Tom, Yoshi

Dave,

I echo sentiments of those before me. Thank you for your leadership role in reviving the Export Council of Alaska! I truly appreciate your time, energy and commitment to growing Alaska's export economy.

I look forward to seeing you at future council activities!!

Debbie Franklin

Office Director, International Trade Specialist

U.S. Commercial Service - Anchorage | U.S. Department of Commerce | International Trade Administration

Office: +1 907.271.6237

Email: Debra.Franklin@trade.gov

JPAir < iparrott@ipairconsultancy.com>

Mar 21 (2 days ago)

to me, Will, Adam, Colin, David, Greg, Greg, Joe, John, Lisa, Luisa, Lynn, Mary, Nick, N orman, Peter, Ronald, Ryan, Skip, Steven, Tom, Yoshi, Debra

Dave, thank you for all you have done for the DEC/ECA. Your leadership and insight will be missed. Please stay in touch and join us when you can.

Cheers John P

John Parrott, AAE JPAir Consultancy iparrott@ipairconsultancy.com 907-223-9183

Sent from my iPhone which was delivered through the magic of the global air cargo industry.

Joe Mar 21 (2 days ago)

Mathis < joemathis@alaskan.com>

to me, Will, Adam, Colin, David, Greg, Greg, John, John, Lisa, Luisa, Lynn, Mary, Nick, Norman, Peter, Ronald, Ryan, Skip, Steven, Tom, Yoshi, Debra

Dave

Very sorry to get this message but hopefully we will still be seeing you.. you don't have to be a member to join us!

Thanks for your wise counsel and guidance to me as new member.

Best regards

Joe

Will Kyzer Mar 21 (2 days ago)

to me, Adam, Colin, David, Greg, Greg, Joe, John, John, Lisa, Luisa, Lynn, Mary, Nick, Norman, Peter, Ronald, Ryan, Skip, Steven, Tom, Yoshi, Debra

Dave,

Thank you for your kind note. While I'm sad to hear you are resigning from your Board role on the Export Council, I think it's fair to say we all greatly appreciate the hard work you have put into re-establishing the Export Council. It was no small feat getting the group up-and-running again. Our State could certainly use more dedicated, mission-focused individuals like yourself. Your insights and experience will certainly be missed. However, I am very optimistic about the future prospects of our council and look forward to continuing our collaboration with Alaska exporters and the organizations such as WTCA that support them.

Please don't be a stranger, Dave! We may very well call on your expertise for future



needs.

Thank you again, Will

Will Kyzer Logistics Business Development Director <u>Anchorage Economic Development Corp.</u> 510 L Street, Suite 603, Anchorage, AK 99501 Direct: (907) 334-1202 | Main: (907) 258-3700

John Norman	Mar 21 (2 days ago)
to me	
A dignified and gracious exit.	
Su amigo para toda vida,	
Juan	